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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 11 Mock Exams – English Language and Literature 
 
In order to maximise time completing the Shakespeare play in class, we have decided to separate the 
upcoming English Language and English Literature mock examinations.  
 
Your child/ward will complete English Language Paper 1 across two lessons during the scheduled mock 
examination week commencing Monday 26 February 2024. The English Literature Paper 1 mock exam will 
take place three weeks later, across two lessons in the week commencing Monday 18 March 2024. 
 
This will allow more time for in-class teaching of Macbeth, and so that students can prioritise their revision 
accordingly. 
 
Please do get in touch if you have any queries about this. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms J Webb 
Head of English Faculty 
 


